STATE OF TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

In Texas, we place immense value on our youth, for they are the future
of our state and nation. In order for them to fulfill their potential, we must
ensure that each and every young Texan receives a challenging, well-rounded
education. Every day, human resources professionals across Texas greatly
contribute to ensuring students receive the highest quality of education

possible.

There is no limit to what students can accomplish when they are
immersed in an educational environment that is rich in achievement and
composed of skilled teachers and school staff. Human resources professionals
help create these fundamental surroundings for students by executing effective
practices for hiring high quality staff and providing other various and much

needed services to students, teachers and administrators.

At this time, I encourage all Texans to join in celebrating the many
contributions of human resources professionals and to learn more about how
they support our educational system by continually evolving their strategies for

success and taking on new challenges.

Therefore, I, Greg Abbott, Governor of Texas, do hereby proclaim
October 9, 2019, to be

Texas Education Human Resources Day

and urge the appropriate
recognition whereof.

In official recognition whereof,

I hereby affix my signature this the
11" day of September, 2019.
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